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Scheduled Meetings
and Dates to Remember

JANUARY – ROTARY AWARENESS MONTH
January 10 .. Speaker, Forest Svc. Ranger Jerome Wilson: Past Fish Festival

and 2003 Fires

January 11 . New Interact Club (ROTC) presented with Charter & Banner at

Magnolia High, 7:45 AM

January 14 ................................ Board Meeting, 12 noon, Ramada Inn

January 17 ............................. Dark: Martin Luther King Day Observed

January 24 .............................................................. Speech Contest

January 31 ................................ Guest Speaker provided by Greg Lewis

February 21 ................................................... Dark: Presidents’ Day

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Meeting

Highlights

Responding to the Tsunami

The Rotary Foundation will be accepting contributions earmarked

“Solidarity in South Asia” for assistance to the victims of the quake

and tsunami in South Asia. Information can be found on the Rotary

International website, www.rotary.org, under the headline story

“Rotary world rallies to aid victims of deadly quake and tsunami.”

This will take you to information on the situation and how to contribute

through The Rotary Foundation. Paul Harris credit will not be given

for donations to the RI Foundation for relief efforts.

In addition, information on relief efforts by individual districts

can also be found in the RI Programs area of the RI website, http:/

/www.rotary.org/. Click on the World Community Service heading,

and then Disaster Relief.

Other groups providing assistance to the victim of the quake

and tsunami include:

CARE

151 Ellis St. NE, Atlanta, GA 30303

www.care.org

International Red Cross Red Crescent

Postal address

International Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent Societies

PO Box 372,  CH-1211 Geneva 19, Switzerland

http://www.ifrc.org/

Donate online for fastest assistance to those in need.

Continued . . .

As most of us will agree, the recent rains have been welcome

relief to our years-long drought; not so for our president Vic

who couldn’t make the meeting due to flooding in his home. He

reported that clean-up is going as well as can be expected. However,

Evan Goldschlag did a great job in “pitch-hitting” at the podium.

He began the meeting by relaying—on behalf of all members—

a sincere THANK YOU! to John Priem for hosting our annual Holiday

Party at his beautiful new home.

In that Rotary is an international

organization, how fitting for Cathy Dutton

to bring a guest from Japan; Tatsui, is a

visiting intern at “her” hotel for a few

months.

Mac McDougall then put out a

request for members—especially

the long-term members—to check

their closets and garages at home

or office for any Anaheim Rotary

memorabilia. He, along with the Anaheim Library, are in the process

of collecting photos, documents, etc. relating to our history.

One thing that will surely be documented is the

announcement of Paul O’Connell as our Business

Rotarian of the Year. Congratulations, Paul; you

truly do represent everything a Business Rotarian

should be!

Kate VanFleet then

wowed us with plans for the new Walnut

Village development in Anaheim. After

seeing the color layout and hearing all

that’s being offered by 2007, more than a

few of us were wondering where we sign

up!

And last but certainly not least . . . Happy Birthday to LB, who

turned 90 on January 1st! He even put out a challenge for anyone

wanting to run a 100-yard race with him!!  Any takers?
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US Fund for UNICEF General Emergency Fund

333 E. 38th St., New York, NY 10016

www.unicefus.org

National Council of Churches  www.ncccusa.org or

Church World Service  – www.churchworldservice.org

(Other links on NCC homepage)

Catholic Relief Services

209 West Fayette St., Baltimore, MD 21201

www.catholicrelief.org

American Jewish Joint Distribution Committee, Inc.

DC-South Asia Tsunami Relief

PO Box 321, 847A Second Ave., New York, NY 10017

www.jdc.org

American Jewish World Service

Tsunami Assistance (Continued) . . .

45 @. 36th St., 10th Floor, New York, NY 10018

www.ajws.org

Lutheran World Relief - South Asia Tsunami

700 Light Street, Baltimore, MD 21230 – www.lwr.org

Food for the Hungry Inc.

1224 E. Washington St., Phoenix, AZ 85034 – www.fth.org

International Medical Corps

Tsunami Emergency Response

1919 Santa Monica Blvd, Suite 300, Santa Monica, CA 90404-1950

www.imcworldwide.org

Oxfam America Asian Earthquake Fund

PO Box 1211

Albert Lea, MN 56007-1211 – www.oxfamamerica.org

Save the Children USA

54 Wilton Road, Westport, CT 06880 – www.savethechildren.org

United Methodist Church

UMCOR

475 Riverside Dr., Room 330, New York, NY 10115

1-800-554-8583

http://gbgm-umc.org/umcor/emergency/southeast asia.stm

Episcopal Relief

Episcopal Relief and Development,

South Asia Relief Fund,

P.O. Box 12043, Newark, NJ 07101 –  www.er-d.org

Unitarian Universalist Service Committee

25 Beacon Street, Boston, MA 02108

(617) 742.2100 – www.uusc.org

*  Thank you, Lane Calvert, for providing us with the above

    contact information.

LB Jones on January 1

John Larner on January 7

Loretta Sanchez on January 7

Norm Buben on January 14

Lucille Kring on January 20

Colleen Moreno on January 22

Teddi Boston on January 26

Jim & Linda Ruth on January 14

Bruce & Johrita Solari on January 17

Jo Ann & Don Fischer on January 27

Celebrating

Anniversaries are:

to . . .


